
 
Public Notice 

City of Oshkosh 

2024 CDBG CAPER Available 

 
The City of Oshkosh has completed its Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) 

for the 2024 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program Year. The report includes: an 

assessment of expenditures in relation to community objectives; progress on HUD financed activities; and an 

analysis of persons benefiting from activities. A copy of the report can be viewed at the Community 

Development Office, Room 201, Oshkosh City Hall, 215 Church Avenue, or online at 

https://www.oshkoshwi.gov/EconomicDevelopment/ under news and updates. 

 

This item will be available to the public for comment from 12:00 pm on Sunday, June 29, 2025 to 12:00 pm 

on Tuesday, July 29, 2025. Citizen comments received within this timeframe will be included in the report to 

HUD. Questions or comments should be directed to Emily Tardiff at 920-236-5029 or emailed to 

cdbg@oshkoshwi.gov.    

 

Published:  Sunday, June 29, 2025 
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